Star Chid Montessori Day Nursery 2022


                              Book Week Celebration


Dear Parents/carers,


[bookmark: _GoBack]Book Week 2022

During the week commencing the 28th February, we will be holding our annual book week and we wanted to take the opportunity to advise you of some of the activities for which we would ask for support. This year we will be celebrating the author “Eric Carl”;
“Brown Bear, Brown Bear” will be our focus book in Pluto room.
“The Grouchy Ladybug”, “ Little Cloud”, “Papa, Please get the Moon for Me” and “Pancakes, pancakes”  will be our focus in Jupiter and Neptune room.
“The very hungry caterpillar” and the “Mixed up Chameleon”, will be our focus book in Venus room. 

Extreme Reading 

We are inviting all the children and their parents to take part in the Extreme Reading Challenge. Can you think about different, exciting, fun and safe places you can enjoy a book? We would like photos of the children/siblings or yourselves reading a book in a Safe “extreme” place. Ideas could include at a park, in a homemade tent, reading in a funny position, under the bed, on a stationary bike/tricycle, at the top of the hill or further afield. We would ask that child bring these in to nursery the week commencing the 7th March or alternatively you can email the pictures to: admin@starchildmontessori.com.

Character Dress up Day
On Wednesday  2nd 
March, the children are invited to come into the nursey dressed as their favourite appropriate book character, whilst we are aware that some of you may wish to purchase costumes, homemade (whether simple or more elaborate) are especially welcome and sometimes the most effective. 



Thank you
Star Child Montessori Team 
